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The above is being filed in accordance with Certificate Condition 20 of the Order
Granting a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need, with Conditions, issued
on January 17, 2018.

Please note, the Decommissioning Agreements reflect an update of the Facility from the
original decommissioning estimate which was based on the Siting Board’s approval of 48
unspecified turbines. The Applicant has identified the turbines to be used for the Facility and
reduced the number of turbines to 37. Given the more than 20% reduction in turbines, the Town
of Cherry Creek, with advice from its consultant GHD, approved a reduction in the
decommissioning estimate to reflect the actual number of turbines proposed for the Facility. The
Town of Charlotte’s Decommissioning Estimate remains proportional to the amount identified in
the Certificate Order for the 48-turbine arrangement.  Also, for clarification, the
decommissioning estimates in the approved plans include the potential decommissioning of the
proposed 115 kV transmission feeder line.

Should you have any questions or require anything further in (his regard, please do not
hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Respectfully submitted,

[

James A. Muscato 1I, Esq.
Jessica Ansert Klami, Esq.
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